
Members of the committee,  

 

Please note my vigorous opposition to HB3063.  

 

Government has NO PLACE in my children's healthcare. These precious humans were 

entrusted to ME by the Almighty God. I am soley responsible for their care. No one can 

make decisions for their wellbeing like I can, no one will ever love them like I do, and no 

one else will answer to man or God for it.  

This bill is unconstitutional, discriminatory, and grossly over-reaching.   

 

I viewed the live coverage of yesterday's hearing and found it to be massively swayed to 

the opposition. That is an undeniable fact. Additionally, with maybe 2 to 3 exceptions, I 

noted that the support the bill did have came primarily from special interest groups with 

deep pockets. These groups do not represent the will of the people! They are by and 

large, groups that profit off of vaccines.  

 

Please take note of the will of the people do not waste any more resources with this bill!  

 

Sincerely,  

Kori Sing 

Stayton, OR 

 

 

 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S8+, an AT&T 5G Evolution smartphone 

 


